

Dear All.

As the crescent moon graces the night sky, signalling the joyous arrival of Eid al-Fitr, I extend my warmest greetings to our Muslim community and to all who celebrate this special occasion.

Eid is a time of reflection, gratitude, and unity. It marks the end of a month filled with devotion, self-discipline, and acts of kindness. It is a reminder of the values that bind us together—compassion, generosity, and the spirit of togetherness.

The new moon also signifies new beginnings, which gives us all the opportunity to begin afresh, to let bygones be bygones and be hopeful for the future.

At the Fiji National University, we take pride in our diverse and inclusive community. Just as Ramadan teaches patience and resilience, Eid reminds us of the power of giving, the importance of family, and the beauty of sharing joy with others.

In this spirit, let us continue to support one another, uplift those in need, and build a future founded on mutual respect and understanding. This spirit is beautifully encapsulated in our vision behind the FNU Foundation, the philanthropic arm of the university, providing much-needed scholarships, infrastructure development, and research funding to support students and faculty.

By forging strategic partnerships with corporate entities, alumni, and well-wishers, the Foundation ensures that financial constraints do not hinder aspiring students from achieving their academic dreams. You can find out more about the Foundation and how you can contribute here: www.fnu.ac.fi/about-fnu/foundation/

May this Eid bring you and your loved ones peace, prosperity, and boundless happiness. May your homes be filled with laughter, your hearts with gratitude, and your lives with countless blessings.

On behalf of the FNU community, Eid Mubarak!



Drofeyor Urayi Mabibo-Baba Vice-Chancellor Fiji National University



Care | Honesty | Accountability | Service | Excellence www.fnu.ac.fj